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NEWSWIRES  

Top Strike Resources Corp. Announces Termination of Proposed Transaction 

 

Calgary, Alberta, January 9, 2018 – Top Strike Resources Corp. (the “Corporation” or “Top Strike”) (TSXV- 

NEX: TSR.H), announces that Phytopharma International Ltd. (“Phytopharma”) and the Corporation have mutually 

agreed that they will not proceed with the transaction to combine Top Strike and Phytopharma (the “Transaction”).  

The Corporation continues to evaluate opportunities for possible future transactions. 

Effective as of the opening of trading on or about January 11, 2018 the Corporation's common shares will resume 

trading on the NEX board of the TSX Venture Exchange. Please refer to Top Strike’s news release dated February 1, 

2017 for further information with respect to the Transaction.   

For further information, please contact: 

Top Strike Resources Corp. 

Dale Styner 

403.988.4776 

 

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the 

TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 


